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THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

September 8, 2021 

Board of Visitors to the U.S. Naval Academy 
121 Blake Road 
Annapolis, MD 21402 

Dear Mr. Spicer, 

On behalf of President Biden, I am writing to request your resignation as a Member of the Board 
of Visitors to the U.S. Naval Academy. Please submit your resignation to me by the close of 
business today. Should we not receive your resignation, your position with the Board will be 
terminated effective 6:00 pm tonight. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

(1) "---~tvL/l/\, ___ ,~,-~---
Catherine M. Russell ----
Assistant to the President 
Director, White House Office of Presidential Personnel 
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